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Last week in Year 5:
Year 5 had a busy Book Week! They enjoyed lots of 
opportunities to read independently and with 
friends, sharing recommendations and favourite 
books together. They also loved visiting Year 2 for 
some paired reading with them.

In Geography, the children worked 
on their map skills and learned about 
the symbols on OS maps. These 
skills might come in handy for those 
children visiting Wales this week!



Last week in Year 2:

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Class 4 with 100% and 
Classes 8 with 95%. Our whole school target is 97%.

In Year 2, we have been busy doing some silk painting! We used special paints 
to create some beautiful patterns on a piece of silk and we will eventually turn 
them into cards. We’re very excited to see the end results! 



Last week in Reception: The children in class 1 and class 2 have had 
such a lovely week reading and writing stories. 
We read the story of Dear Zoo and then we 
received some parcels- a giraffe in a box? We 
had to send him back! We had lots of fun with 
boxes after reading ‘Not a box’ including a 
pizza oven, boxes containing special items and 
even boxes to be delivered!



Year 4 in their fancy dress 
costumes.

Paired reading C4 meets C10. C4 book characters

Gangsta Granny even made an appearance!





Word Count Wizards:
This week the classes with 
the most ‘words read’ in 
Y4/5/6 were:

Class 10
Class 12
Class 14

Fred says ‘fantastic work!’ to all the 
children in Mrs Wilson’s group - you are 
really getting to grips with your Fred 
Talk!

Brilliant Books:
Class 5 love this story. 
They often join in with 
Miss Boyd as she 
reads aloud their 
favourite phrases. 

Reading news:
Have you read….?
Class 8 have been 
enjoying this book as 
their whole class 
reader. Why not give 
it a try?



     Dates for your calendar:

11th to 15th March - Y5 residential visit to Wales
11th March - rest of Y5 children trip to Nene Park
Wednesday 13th March - Year 4 visit to West Stow Anglo Saxon Village
Friday 15th March- Red Nose Day
Thursday 21st March - PTFA Easter Bingo
Monday 25th March - Year 1 trip to Ely Museum
Thursday 28th March - last day of term
29th March to 12th April - school and nursery closed for Easter holidays
Monday 15th April - school and nursery re-open for summer term

All term dates for 2024 and 2025 are available on the school website. Please remember that 
holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances and you 
may receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


